
Come kick off our new program 
year with fellowship, food and fun! 

We can’t wait to see you!  
Just bring yourself (and a friend or neighbor if you’d like!) 

The Board of Lay Life & Ministry will provide prepared 
sandwiches (including some gluten-free options), 

chips, beverages and desserts, 
and a bounce house and activities for the children!

Questions? Contact Adam Garrity at adam.garrity@gmail.com/860-906-6561.

All are welcome! Join us!
September 7

following the 
10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

Homecoming 
Picnic


